
 

St Matthias & St George Parish Church. 

A member of “Christ the King” team ministry. 

    Week Commencing 18th June 2017. 

 

    Welcome to St Matthias & St George Parish Church 
      

‘Hope does not disappoint us, because God's love has been poured into our hearts through 

the Holy Spirit that has been given to us’. Romans 5:5 

  
Fr Michael Bartlett – Team Rector. 

St Peter’s Crabbs Cross, 

Tel 01527 545709. 

Fr Glenn Reading - Team Vicar  
Tel 01527 894436 or 07964 282278 

 

Today’s Service for Sunday 18
th

  June, 

1
st
 Sunday after Trinity  

9.00am Eucharist (Common Worship) led by 

Fr Glenn. 

10.30 am Sunday Stars in the hall with Irene. 

 

Services for W/C 18
th

  June  

12 noon Monday 19
th

, mid-day prayers 

10.00am Tuesday 20
th

, said Eucharist in the 

Lady Chapel led by Father Glenn 

Sunday 25th June, 2nd Sunday after Trinity  

10.30am sung Eucharist (Common Worship) 

led by Father Glenn 

10.30am Sunday Stars in the hall with Irene. 

Lee, Edna Weale, Jean Lees, Duncan Glover, 

Kate Vicos, Joyce Thomas, Margaret Emms and 

Alice Savage, together with their families. 

 

Dates for the diary: Strawberry Tea 

On Sunday 25
th

 June from 3 - 5. 30 pm, come 

along to a Strawberry Tea in the church hall. 

Irene is hoping lots of people will donate, 

scones, cakes and raffle prizes; please let her 

know if you are able to do so. Tickets priced 

£3.50 for adults and £2.00 for children are 

available from Irene and Ann Heath. 

 

Your prayers are needed: For those so 

tragically killed and injured in the horrific fire 

in Kensington, together with their families and 

friends. We thank God for the outpouring of 

love and kindness shown by the local 

community. 

 

We pray over the coming week for Ruth 

Wilson who is to be ordained a Presbyter 

(Priest) in the Methodist Church at Coventry 

Central Hall, next Sunday, June 25
th

. 

 

We also prayer for Irene Hamilton and Ann 

Heath who have recently taken up their roles as 

Churchwardens. 

 

At the same time we offer thanks for the 

wonderful service that Ann Robinson and Ian 

Hamilton have given our church over the past 

7 years, as churchwardens. Ann will still be 

undertaking various finance roles (though she is 

trying very hard to pass them on to any willing 

person- offers please?) and Ian will, we are 

sure, offer Irene support in her new role. 

 

Mid-day prayer: Every Monday at 12 noon, Fr 

Glenn will be saying Mid-day prayer in church 

for 20 minutes. Father Glenn writes, “Prayer is 

an integral part of our life as Christians and 

should be a regular practice for us, especially as 

we ask God to show his leading and bless the 

work of our ministry” 

 

Christian Aid Collection: Total next week!! 

 

Log onto our website for more information. 

www.astwoodbankchurch.org.uk 

  

Spotlight Notices: 

Please give notices for inclusion in next week’s 

issue to Richard Porteous by 1 pm next 

Thursday on 01527 542620 or e -mail to 

richardporteous@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Home visits: Anyone who wishes to have a 

home visit or receive home communion should 

contact Irene Hamilton on 01527 894179 

 

Key Register: If you currently hold any church 

or hall keys, please show them to Ann 

Robinson so they can be recorded on the 

Register by the end of June. If for any reason 

you need any key, could you let her know? A 

key Safe is to be set up to hold spare keys and 

make it possible for other users to access keys 

they might occasionally need.  

 

We pray for those who are sick at this time - 

Mick Bolt, Philippa Kreuser, Alex, Karen & 

Dale Roberts, Colin & Alison Daines, Marion 

 

http://www.astwoodbankchurch.org.uk/
mailto:richardporteous@yahoo.co.uk


 

 


